Mr Steve Lehman Councillor Ward 8

Mr Lehman I wish to register my opposition to the construction of sidewalks on our street. I have lived on Tarbart Terrace for many years, use a motorized wheel chair and, see no benefits for me or other residents of the street. There are many elderly living on the street and the addition of the walks would pose the burden of maintaining both the walks and "boulevard" proposed. Please leave our beautiful street as is!

Helen Lighthody

Respectfully,

Helen Lightbody

177 Tarbart Terrace